
Dear Member 
              
Bad News on Farleigh Fields

Unfortunately, this bulletin brings bad news. Today, the Planning Inspectorate has given its decision as follows: 

“The appeal is allowed and planning permission is granted for demolition of 54 and 56 Farleigh Road and residential development of up to 125 dwellings “

This is given in a 39-page report can be found here: http://www.backwellresidents.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Farleigh-Fields-Decision-22.6.22.pdf 

Many people will be disappointed, and some will be devastated. Much hard work was put into fighting this most recent proposal, which has followed a stream of applications for building on Farleigh Fields for nearly 40 years from 1984. All the previous decisions have rejected the applications.

Finally, this latest proposal by Persimmon will go ahead.

The BRA committee will read the 39 pages in detail, and report back on any significant points.
 

